NOVEMBER

*Letters will be sent to those attending*

Monday 11th - Skip2bfit

Wednesday 13th - Year 5 Swimming

Friday 15th - Hockey*

Friday 15th - Children in Need

Tuesday 19th - Year 2 parents / carers
Tuesday 19th - Open Morning for new starters

Wednesday 20th - Year 5 Swimming

Thursday 21st - NERF Festival*

( ;E Please can children in FS to

Y6 come into school in their
PE kits with a water bottle on

Monday 11th November.
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Polite Reminders

School dinners are to be paid for
in advance.

No dogs on site.

Please keep children off school
equipment outside of school
hours.
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We hope everyone had a lovelyi&
half term! We’re excited for the
busy run up to Christmas.
Dates for December will be with
you all shorty!
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Welcome home to ot Year 6 ad\./entl'frers,

who have been on a residential trip to
Marrick Priory this week.

Have a look at the photos on Facebook, if
you haven’t already, to see all the exciting
adventures they got up to!

A HUGE thank you goes to all the staff
members who made it possible!

We hope everyone gets a good nights
sleep!
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Friday 15th November is Chi

in Need day! Donations a h
optional.

Take inspiration from Pudsey and
go for yellow and spotty outfits, or
go for superhero style!

You can get as creative as you like!
ver you choose, wear

g that will make your
hole class smile!




